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 Caroline Vincent OBJ2015/5585/P 15/10/2015  18:21:54 I looked in details at all the plans. I really do not think that glass balustrades are sympathetic with the 

look of the victorian terrace houses. Redoing our respective loft, we all try to keep with the look and 

feel of the surrounding houses. 

Regardless of the price of the material used, I am not sure that a Benidorm seaside look belongs here.
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 Kate McAndrew 

and Dafydd Rees

OBJ2015/5585/P 15/10/2015  16:27:34 We live immediately behind 47 Burrard road. We object to the erection of glass balustrades because 

sun's UV cannot penetrate glass.  We have already lost light because of the mansard roof extension on 

the same building project at 47 Burrard Road. We understood the terrace would be bordered by metal 

railings which light and UV can pass through.
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